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Tuesday 18th September 2018 

  
Australia Council taps Patricia Adjei for newly created First Nations role 
 

Patricia Adjei has been appointed to the newly established role of Arts Practice Director First 
Nations Arts and Culture, supporting the Australia Council’s commitment to building the 
capacity of First Nations arts and cultural activities.  
 
Patricia Adjei is moving into the role after almost two years as the Australia Council’s 
Manager First Nations Strategic Development. Ms Adjei said she was looking forward to 
working to build capacity in the sector.  
 
“I’m looking forward to continuing the work of promoting opportunities for First Nations 
artists, and to strengthening its profile, so that more people can experience First Nations arts 
and culture, and working in the team with the other Arts Practice Directors,” she said.  
 
“I’ve travelled to regional and remote communities and seen first-hand the impact of 
investment in programs to support First Nations arts and culture.” 
 
Patricia Adjei is a Wuthathi, Torres Strait Islander and Ghanaian woman with more than a 
decade of legal experience in copyright and intellectual property rights with a specific focus 
on Indigenous culture and engagement.  
 
She has previously worked as an Indigenous Solicitor for Arts Law and NITV, Indigenous 
Engagement Manager and Legal Officer at Copyright Agency, and Law Fellow for the World 
Intellectual Property Organisation in Switzerland. She has served on the Board of the City of 
Sydney Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Advisory Panel, Moogahlin Performing Arts and 
Contemporary Pacific Arts Festival.  
 
The Australia Council’s Executive Director for Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Arts, 
Lydia Miller said Ms Adjei would be a strong and effective advocate for First Nations arts and 
culture.  
 
“Trish is well known for her passion, understanding and advocacy of First Nations art. Her 
appointment to this newly established role is a recognition of her excellent work, and part of 
a broader commitment from the Australia Council to support First Nations art,” she said.  
 
“Having a dedicated Arts Practice Director for First Nations within the Arts Practice Directors 
team is a another step in ensuring First Nations cultural and artistic narratives are further 
embedded across all our programs”. Frank Panucci, Executive Director of Grants and 
Engagement 
 
More information about the Australia Council’s initiatives to support First Nations artists can 
be found on our website, alongside the commitments outlined in its Reconciliation Action 
Plan. 
 
 

http://www.creative.gov.au/aboriginal-and-torres-strait-islander-arts/
http://www.creative.gov.au/programs-and-resources/reconciliation-action-plan-may-2018-may2021/
http://www.creative.gov.au/programs-and-resources/reconciliation-action-plan-may-2018-may2021/
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